
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
August 15, 2014 
 
 
Transmittal No. 5 
 
 
Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW, TW-B-204 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention:  Wireline Competition Bureau 

 
The accompanying tariff material, issued on behalf of CenturyLink Communications, LLC (CLC) FRN 
0018-4219-41 and bearing Tariff F.C.C. Nos. 1 and 4, effective as reflected on the attached tariff pages, 
is sent to you in compliance with the requirements of the Communications Act of 1934, as amended. 

 

This filing is scheduled to become effective on August 16, 2014, and consists of tariff pages indicated on 
the following check sheet(s): 

 

1 2nd Revised Page 1 
 

4 3rd Revised Page 1 
 

 
Changes to the CenturyLink Communications, LLC Tariffs F.C.C. Nos. 1 and 4 are being filed to reflect 
the reduction of switched access rates to be in compliance with the “Transitional Intrastate Access 
Service” reductions mandated by the Federal Communications Commission’s November 18, 2011 Report 
and Order and Further Notice of Proposed Rulemaking in WC Docket Nos. 10-90, etc. (FCC 11-161). 
This filing reflects additional rate changes inadvertently omitted in the original filing effective July 30, 
2014.  
 
The Tariff filing fee in the amount of $910.00 is being paid by credit card through the appropriate entries 
in Section E of the ETFS generated Form 159. 
 
All correspondence and inquiries in connection with this filing should be directed to: 
 
 

Christina Chushuk 
CenturyLink 
600 New Century Parkway 
New Century, KS 66031 
Phone (913) 353-7070 

 


